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Principal’s Pen 
 

Can you believe the end of September is on the horizon? Time truly does fly by! 
 

Mark Your Calendars! 
 

Please be on the lookout soon for information about our Mill Stream Walk-a-Thon. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to reach out to the school.  Thank you for all for your assistance with this 
fundraising efforts! 

 
The annual Mill Stream Apple Fest is on the horizon!  Apple Fest will be taking place on Saturday, 
October 5th from 10:00-12:00 p.m.  We are so very fortunate to have this incredible community event for 
our students and their families.  We hope you are able to join in on the fun! 
 
Throughout the year, please do not hesitate to contact teachers, Mrs. Lovell or myself with questions or 
concerns that may arise.  When we work together, students will have a great year! 
 

Mill Stream Elementary School 
Phone 634-3121        Fax 634-4294 

Julie Kimball, Principal 
 
 

Dates to Remember . . . 
 
September 30th  Artist in the Schools Show 
   -Randy Judkins 
   -Location: SAHS 
   -Time: 9:00-9:45 a.m. 

 -All Mill Stream K-6 students and 
staff  

 
September 30-October 4th Book Fair 
October 3rd   School Board Meeting at SAMS 
October 15th    School Pictures 
 
 

Hat Day 
 
Students are welcome to wear 

hats on Fridays with a 
donation of $1.00 for our  

Civil Rights Team and other 
good causes. 

 

PTG News 
If you are unable to attend PTG meetings but would like to be on the PTG email list, 
please send an email to bwelch@msad54. Throughout the school year, we will need 
volunteers for everything from laminating to book fairs. Many parents have 
completed background check paperwork. If you need a copy of this paperwork, it is 
available in the main office. 
 
The PTG will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair the week of September 30-October 
4th.  The book fair will be open daily from 8-10:30 a.m. It will open again on 
Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday afternoons from 2:00-2:30 p.m. to accommodate 
parents wanting to shop with their children. Keep an eye out for an informational 
letter and book flyer coming home next week. 
 

 


